
Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Stu O'Neill
770 faith ave
*
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Jo Cullumbine
837 Tyler Creek Rd
837 Tyler Creek Rd
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Paul Torrence
16282 Watergap Road
16282 Watergap Rd
Williams, OR 97544-9562



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Amanda Alford
1509 Woodland Dr
1509 Woodland Dr, Ashland, OR 97520
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Don and Janet Dolan dolan
160 orange ave
160 Orange Ave
ashland, OR 9720



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Forrest English
324 Terrace St
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
charles descombes
13480 sw 63rd ave
portland, OR 97219



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Wayne Kelly
1257 Siskiyou Blvd, #1133
1257 Siskiyou Blvd, #1133
Ashland, OR 97520-2241



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Susan Menanno
129 Granite St.
129 Granite St, Ashland OR
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Adam Marlow
1124 SE Umatilla St
Portland, OR 97202



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Amu Danielson
3204 N.E. 27th Ave.
Portland, OR 97212



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Sue Mendelson Mendelson
475 Iowa St
475 Iowa St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Eileen Chieco
1000 Frank Hill Rd
none
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Bud Erland
123 SE 63rd Avenue
Portland, OR 97215



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
shane daugherty
87996 bill creek ln
87996 bill creek ln
Bandon, OR 97411



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
lila spiritwalker
3256 e evans cr rd
3256 e evans cr rd
ROGUE RIVER, OR 97537



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Melissa Schweisguth
Rock St
Rock St
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Maura Hayes
435 Holly Street #15
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Hailee Newman
60666 Newcastle Drive
Bend, OR 97702



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Julian Spalding
132 Graham Way
132 graham way
Talent, OR 97540-9705



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Susan Dunaway
2139 Haviland Dr.
2139 Haviland Dr.
Grants Pass, OR 97527



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
John M.  Sully
P.O. Box 3600
365 Granite Street
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Allan Peterson
807 Beach Street
807 Beach St. Ashland,OR
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Herve Perreault
32835 Rocklyn Ave
Cottage Grove, OR 97424



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Judi Stratton
Po Box 214
Jacksonville, OR 97530



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Herbert Long
745 Alaska St
745 Alaska St
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Thank you.
 
Dorothy Decker
2922 Grizzly Dr.
2922 Grizzly Dr.
Ashland, OR 97520-1400



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Donna Benjamin
4110 SE Hawthorne Blvd
#173
Portland, OR 97214



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Elizabeth Cohen
39701 Little Fall Creek Road
39701 Little Fall Creek Rd
Fall Creek , OR 97438



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Pamela Lucas
420 Taylor Street
420 Taylor Street
Ashland, OR 97520-3059



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
Amber Gayle Thalmayer
 
Amber Gayle Thalmayer
27786 Royal Ave
Eugene, OR 97402



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
The two people in this household eat upwards of 200 grams of fish each month. We are
not tribal members.
 
Milton Nelson
PO Box 1471
585 Tichenor Avenue
Port Orford, OR 97465



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted storm water, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in storm water pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Alberta  Swan
420 Clinton Street
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Alicia Ritter
po box 252
810 16th ave
seaside, OR 97138



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Bonnie Shaffer
283 B St
283 B street
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
John Adams
10252 Sterling Creek Rd
10252 Sterling Creek Rd
Jacksonville, OR 97530



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Dia Paxton
122 High St.
122 High st.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
john rancher
2756 ne fremont drive
portland, OR 97220



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
Please enact the stronger standards for fish consumption immediately.
 
Drake Scott
273 Bridge
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Michael Chapman
1940 SW River Sq
Portland, OR 97201



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
hazel reagan
36720 Redwood Hwy
36720 Redwood Hwy.
O'brien, OR 97523



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Karen Horn
140 Clay Street
ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Chad Derosier
3232 SE 8th Ave
Portland, OR 97202-2763



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Emily Skibinski
115 steinman dr
2001 Lexi's Ln #104
ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
will sears
10798 yank gulch rd.
talent, OR 97540



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
eva thiemann
2275 humbug creek rd.
jacksonville, OR 97530



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Ann Hollyfield
Box 70
Box 70
Seal Rock, OR 97376



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
stu philips
1228 arthur
1228 arthur
eugene, OR 97402



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
christy fuller
301 rockwood dr.
7000 monument dr.
sunrise beach, MO 65079



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Adele Dawson
347 Hemlock
Florence, OR 97439



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Veronica Miller
87889 8th St
Veneta, OR 97487



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Oceanah D'amore
405 Talent Ave
Talent, OR 97540



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Oceanah D'amore
405 Talent Ave
Talent, OR 97540



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Oceanah D'amore
405 Talent Ave
Talent, OR 97540



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Carol & Clark Custodio
1460 Fielder St.
Ashland, OR 97520-3408



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Jan Thompson
artist
661 Spring Creek Drive
n/a
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
charles otter mcsweeney
po boz 212
845 crooks creek rd
selma, OR 97538-0212



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Monica Gilman
25525 S. Laura Ln
25525 S. Laura Ln
Estacada, OR 97023



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Jay Humphrey
25525 S. Laura Ln
Estacada, OR 97023



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Basey Klopp
1808 NW Vicksburg Ave.
1808 NW Vicksburg Ave.
Bend, OR 97701



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Mike Allen
2157 SE Harlow Ave
Troutdale, OR 97060



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
sean peterson
1029 jackson st.
eugene, OR 97402



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
opie heyerman
760 tolman creek
ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Jennifer Miatke
107 Lincoln St #10
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Gary Wickham
PO Box 498
PO Box 498
Port Orford, OR 97465



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Leslie Cox
1314-B Center Dr #165
1314-B Center Dr #165
Gold Hill, OR 97525



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Theresa Bush
161 Independence Dr.
161 Independence Dr
Grants Pass, OR 97527



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Stephen Bachhuber
10561 SE Idleman Rd
Happy Valley, OR 97086



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Sarah Vaile
140 Lincoln St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
marcia rodine
745 Alaska St.
745 Alaska St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Margery Winter
634 Iowa St.
Ashland OR
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Lars Limburg
5729 Mt. Vernon Rd.
5729 Mt. Vernon Rd.
Springfield, OR 97478



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
angela fazzari
5414 ne halsey st.
portland, OR 97213-3658



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
louis smith
702 beekman ave
702 beekman ave
m, OR 97501



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Leona J Wobbe
3068 Milhoan Drive
milhoan drive
Medford, OR 97504



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Scott Sonenshine
776 Forest St.
776 Forest St. Ashland, Or. 97520
Ashland, OR 97520-3117



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Geraldine Bish
8651 Wagner Creek Rd.
000
Talent, OR 97540



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support and thanks for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics
standards.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to keep
the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  Study
after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
I urge you to enact these changes to protect the people of Oregon and our water.
 
Michelle Cleaver
Garden Way
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Juliette Hedgecock
591 Caves Camp Road
591 Caves Camp Road
Williams, OR 97544



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Jim Lockhart
5630 S.E. 65th Ave.
Portland, OR 97206



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Brian Beinlich
15060 NW Mason Hill Road
North Plains, OR 97133



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
James & Rita Grauer
P.O. Box 187
P.O. Box 187
Williams, OR 97544



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Robert Kingsnorth
2550 Old Military Road
Central Point, OR 97502



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Greg Freer
P.O. Box 1795
143 Carolann Way
Grants Pass, OR 97528 



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Dear Andrea Matzke,
 
I hereby express support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also request that you apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and
to keep the rules strong WITHOUT LOOPHOLES for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people AND FISH.
 
However, I am concerned that the new standards could be undermined if DEQ issues
"variances" from the new rules.
 
Therefore, I would like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.
That is because the current DEQ proposal does NOT attempt to change rules for cities
and industrial stormwater discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our
waterways toxic.  Thus, I see this as UNACCEPTABLE because, as study after study
shows, stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I IMPLORE AND EXHORT you to enact
these changes IMMEDIATELY to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Fred Fleetwood
4261 Hwy. 227
Trail, OR 97541



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
courtlandt jennings
875 park st
875 park st.
ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
The present standard is not realistic.  I eat more fish than that in a week.  I do not know
what the agenda of those who set this standard was, but I am pretty sure it was not for my
benefit.  I like to have politicians and state officials working for me, not to benefit polluting
industry by permitting them to increasing profit by externalizing  the cost of control of
pollution.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Bernard Stoffel
260 Wimer St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
 
 
Anita Ward
129 Southshore Lane
129 Southshore Lane
Klamath Falls, OR 97601



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
marcia rodine
745 Alaska St.
745 Alaska St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Kate Geary
190 Walker Ave
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Brian Hudgins
PO Box 604
Wilbur, OR 97494



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
vonda welty
PO Box 3266/4096 E 17th Ave
Eugene, OR 97403-0266



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Mick Bress
around the way
Gold Beach, OR 97444



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Elaine Wood
PO Box 713
1440 Draper Valley Rd.
Selma, OR 97538



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Mick Bress
around the way
Gold Beach, OR 97444



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Michael Kloor
1299 Rose Lane
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Jeff Thompson
33 black Oak Dr
33 Black Oak Dr
Medford, OR 97504



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Carol Ampel
1014 Black Oak Drive
Medford, OR 97504



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Tom Baldwin Baldwin
391 Grandview Dr.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Claudia Little
180 Logan Dr
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Donna Sharp
26110 Bud Ln
Veneta, OR 97487



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
Eating more fish would be a great benefit to human health, and we in the Pacific Northwest
are fortunate have some of the most delicious varieties of fish in the world.  It is only
common sense to reduce toxins in our stormwater, which drains back to streams.  We
certainly do not wish to poison ourselves and our children!
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Sincerely,
 
Charleynne Gates
 
Charlene Gates
3936 Hilyard St.
3936 Hilyard St.
Eugene, OR 97405



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Dear Andrea Matzke,
 
While my letter is critical of your department, I have the utmost respect for the hard work
you are doing on behalf of Oregonians. Thank you for your service.
 
I am deeply concerned that the Department of Environmental Quality has allowed levels of
toxins into the water of Oregon based on a very low estimation of fish consumption per a
person. Given that indigenous people in Oregon probably consume a larger amount of fish
than the average settler, setting a threshold based on settler-consumption levels can
easily be shown to be an act of ethnic-cleansing. This is deeply offensive to me; there is
no place in a civilized society for this type of childish and underhanded behaviour.
 
I support the quick adoption of proposed new toxic standards. Please apply the new limits
to polluted storm water. Please do not include loopholes for polluters—we don't need to
issue variances; polluters can follow the rules.
 
Toxic standards must accurately reflect the maximum amount of fish consumed by
Oregonians. To allow toxic levels which harm a few while protecting most is not
democratic, and bespeaks a lack of true care for human life and well-being. While the
proposed 175 grams per a day may be sufficient, I suggest an assumption that
Oregonians consume 500 grams of fish per a day.
 
Storm water is filled with toxic pollutants and needs to be regulated as well.
 
Please enact good changes to water quality standards immediately. Failure to do so will
confirm that the Department of Environmental Quality serves the interests of corporate
polluters. Please serve the people whom you represent by enacting strong standards to
protect the health of Oregonians.
 
Sincerely and with much thanks for your hard work,
 
-- Daniel Dalegowski
City Councillor
P.O. Box 166
Cave Junction, OR
 
Daniel Dalegowski
591 W. River St.
Cave Junction, OR 97523



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
George Lescher
347 High St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Gabriel Sheridan
7513 North Olin Ave
9315 North Edison St
Portland, OR 97203



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Gabriel Sheridan
7513 North Olin Ave
9315 North Edison St
Portland, OR 97203



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Edith Montgomery
156 Blue Heron Lane
none
Ashland, OR 97520-7312



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Caleb Laieski
P.O. Box 72028
Phoenix, AZ 85050



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Robert Harvey
738 Glendale Ave.
-
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Michael Carter
4263 SE Belmont St Apt 305
Portland, OR 97215



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Edward Craig
850 West Fifth Ave
Apt 11
Eugene, OR 97402



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Harlan Walker-Young
4525 Lower Wolf Creek Rd.
425 Lower Wolf Creek Rd. Wolf Creek, OR 97497
Wolf Creek, OR 97497



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Koema Hummingbird
675 Ashland St
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Glenn Roger Dorband
463 6th street
Astoria, OR 97103



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Heidi Wolfe
12695 Hwy 238
Applegate, OR 97530



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Josh Halloway
1230 Greenmeadows Way
1230 Greenmeadows Way, Ashland, OR
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Christina  LaPlante
436 NE Baker Drive
Grants Pass, OR 97526



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Bruce Donelson
222 Myrtlewood Dr.
222 Myrtlewood Dr., Selma
Selma, OR 97538



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Robert Mumby
300 Meadowview Drive
Phoenix, OR 97535



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Frank Wetmore
94733 Laurel Lane
Street 2
Gold Beach, OR 97444



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Jeff Hogg
220 Cross Pl
220 Cross Pl
Eugene, OR 94960



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
In addition to the following statements, I would like to see these toxics standards applied to
federal lands (BLM and US Forest Service) and private lands.  Currently there are plans to
aerial spray a piece of privately owned timberland which is very close to Lake Selmac in
Josephine County.  The run off from this property goes directly into Lake Selmac, which is
a prime fishing spot for area residents.  Between the property that is slated for spraying
and the lake is a piece of farmland that produces naturally grass fed beef and organic
roses for market.  The proposed spraying will ruin that landowner's business, besides
polluting the lake which is stocked with bass and trout.  Please help protect Oregon's
citizens and fauna from toxic sprays.
 
I have recently read that some of the herbicides currently being used are linked to
increased miscarriages in animals.  I recall that back in the late1970s and early 1980s 2,4
D and 2,4 DT (both related to Agent Orange) were linked to miscarriages in humans in the
Alsea drainage (herbicides frequently used in clearcuts).
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Sincerely,
 
Joya Feltzin
 
Joya  Feltzin
PO Box 1020
10248 Takilma Rd, Cave Junction, OR
Cave Junction, OR 97523



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Gary Powell
562 A Street
562 A Street
Ashland, OR 97520-2019



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Melba Dlugonski
6735 SE 78th
6735 SE 78th
Portland, OR 97206



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Sara Lovelady
699 Walnut St.
699 Walnut St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
M Riley
PO Box 308
Oakland, OR 97462-0308



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Patricia and Michael Lovejoy
PO Box 418
Helix, OR 97835



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Barbara Comnes
444 Park Ridge Place
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment. 
 
These changes will result in better water quality and healthier people and fish. However, I
am concerned that the new standards could be undermined if DEQ issues "variances"
from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in storm-water pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial storm-
water discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I
see this situation as unacceptable since study after study shows that storm-water is laden
with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
sincerely,
 
Dakota Otto
1012 Bellview Ave
1012 Bellview Ave
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Dear Ms. Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Stephanie Tidwell
2300 Black Oak Way
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Carla Hervert
2948 Dry Creek Rd.
2948 Dry Creek Rd.
Eugene, OR 97404



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Rhonda Hampton
2555 crooks creek rd.
2555 crooks creek rd
selma, OR 97538



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Beth Levin and Jon Carlson Levin
484 Helman St
Helman St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Lester and Judy Hoyle
765 Mesa Verde Dr.
765 Mesa Verde Dr.
Cave Junction, OR 97523



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Carla Hervert
2948 Dry Creek Rd.
2948 Dry Creek Rd.
Eugene, OR 97404



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
JoAnne Eggers
221Granite St.
221 Granite St. Ashland
Ashland OR, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Clean water is the basis of life.  Ensure that Oregonians will enjoy clean water for the
future.
 
Thomas Smith
856 Lincoln St. #1
Eugene, OR 97401



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
David Mildrexler
1302 Cedar St.
1302 Cedar St
La Grande, OR 97850



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Kathryn Sonenshine
776 Forest St.
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
ayani mikasi
1070 terra ave
ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
wendy duckhorn
855 park st
ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
judy Little
807 SOuth Mountain Avenue
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Frances Dunham
807 Beach Street
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Wendy McGowan
467 SE Ramp St.
none
Roseburg, OR 97470



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Elaine Wood
PO Box 713
1440 Draper Valley Rd.
Selma, OR 97538



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Forrest English
324 Terrace St
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Asha Goldstein
1159 Park St
Ashland, OR 97520



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
M McGillivary
1500 Norkenzie Rd
1500 Norkenzie
Eugene, OR 97401



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Kathy Stasing
133 Orange Ave
133 Orange Ave,Ashland OR,97520
Ashland, OR 97520
 
541-482-9710



Andrea Matzke 
Oregon DEQ, Water Quality Division
 
Andrea Matzke,
 
I am writing to express my support for DEQ adopting its proposed new toxics standards
immediately.  I also urge you to apply the new toxic limits to polluted stormwater, and to
keep the rules strong without loopholes for polluters.
 
I believe that changing the toxics standards to more accurately reflect the amount of fish
that Oregonians really eat (175 grams per day) will more effectively help protect our
citizens and our environment.  These changes will result in better water quality and
healthier people and fish. However, I am concerned that the new standards could be
undermined if DEQ issues "variances" from the new rules.
 
I would also like to see the new rules cover toxics contained in stormwater pollution.  The
current DEQ proposal does not attempt to change rules for cities and industrial stormwater
discharge permits for the same pollutants that are rendering our waterways toxic.  I see
this as unacceptable as study after study shows that stormwater is laden with toxics.
 
It's time to revise our state's toxics standards.  I urge you to enact these changes
immediately to protect the people of Oregon and our water now.
 
Alan Sleep
P.O. Box 801
Hillsboro, OR 97123


